
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 December 2017 
 

 

Statement re Elenia 
 

 

The information communicated within this announcement is deemed to constitute inside information as stipulated 
under the Market Abuse Regulations (EU) No. 596/2014. Upon the publication of this announcement, this 
information is considered to be in the public domain. 

Further to recent speculation, the Board of 3i Infrastructure plc (the "Company") confirms 
that bids have been received from potential acquirers of Elenia.  These bids are currently 
being considered by the Company and the other shareholders in Elenia.  The Company will 
make a further announcement regarding its holding in Elenia if and when appropriate. 

- Ends - 

 
For further information, please contact: 
 

Thomas Fodor, investor enquiries Tel: 07738 345988 
Kathryn van der Kroft, press enquiries Tel: 020 7975 3021 

 


